Council of the District of Columbia

COMMITTEE ON GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS
MEMORANDUM

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, D.C. 20004

TO: Chairman Phil Mendelson

FROM: Brandon T. Todd, Chairperson

RE: Cancellation of Government Operations Public Hearing
DATE: September 14, 2020

This memorandum serves as notice that the Committee on Government Operations’ public
hearing for B23-315, the District Veteran Employment Grant Program Act of 2019, scheduled
for Thursday, September 17, 2020 is cancelled. The hearing will be rescheduled for a later date.

Please contact my Committee Director, Manny Geraldo, with any questions, at
mgeraldo@dccouncil.us or (202) 724-8035.



